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Total Comments: 11 
In Favor: 0 
Opposed: 11 
Undecided: 0 

Filing 
Support 

Commenter Source Comments 

No    

 Larry 
Southern 

E-mail Dear UTC, 
 
A 6.1% proposed rate increase by PacifiCorp to go into effect on January 1, 2021, during a pandemic, sure doesn't 
sound like best business practices. Therefore, I oppose the proposed rate increase. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Larry Southern 
 

 Robert E. 
Swope 

Phone My message concerns the notice of proposed rate change for Pacific Power. I strongly urge the Commission to not 
grant this increase. this is a very very poor time for the power committee uh power commission to raise rates on 
consumers. Rates are more than adequate, compensation is more than adequate. Please do not grant this request.  
Thank you very much. 

 Linda Miller E-mail I can't see how this is necessary at this time.  People are out of work and will not be able to afford any amount of rate 
increase.  This request needs to be tabled until the corona virus is gone or at least not a threat to human life.  Your 
timing is extremely insensitive.  My answer is "NO".    Sincerely, Linda Miller   

 Scott 
Holman 

Mail ***See attached letter for comment*** 

 Darren 
Pryke 

E-mail ***See attachment for comment*** 

 Gail Barton Mail ***See attachment for comments*** 

 Dennis 
Hambek 

Web UE-191024 
 
I am just wondering if they have ever declined a rate increase. The main concern is the basic charge of $7.75 to 
$9.50. Cascade Natural Gas gets $5 for a basic fee why does Pacific Power get $9.50. The increased basic fee is pure 
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profit for the company. We don't have a choice for our light company and we have to use whoever is in our area. 
There is currently a virus and people are strapped and this is asinine. The company should not be gaining profits 
while its customers are struggling financially.  

 Robert E 
Swope 

Web I strongly suggest that the Commission does not approve the request for an increase of Pacific Power of 29.8 million 
dollars or 8.5 percent increase. During this period of extreme economic turbulence I remain convinced that Pacific 
Power has sufficient income. Please do not approve their request.  

 Judy R 
Champion 

Web In reference to Docket UE-191024  
Strongly Oppose to proposed rate increase 

 Lottie 
Voller 

Web I am against first of all the basic charge. The basic charge is already too high and outrageous. This is outrageous and 
Cascade Natural Gas Basic charge is only $5. Why does Pacific Power get to raise rates when they have more 
customers. The volume of customers that Pacific Power has should prevent them from raising this rate, I am really 
upset. I am against the proposed rate increase of 6.1 percent. I am againstl the raises across the board.  

 tracy 
janosik 

Web There are so many people having a hard time in this country so this is a horrible time to increase rates.An increase of 
8.5% is way too high! Yakima already has very expensive rates which are hard to pay especially during winter 
months. Please reconsider this. Thank you  
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